From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 4:53:48 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 7:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mark Suckling

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a retiree living a limited income I would like the OEB to reassess the low density designation of my property and
take into account the adjacent high density property housing thousands of campers using Killbear Provincial Park.

It makes no sense to think that our property is low density. I encourage members of this board to travel to our area at
anytime May to September to witness first hand the number of people using this space. It is not low density.





